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Angelus Letter

7 May 2020

Thursday of the Fourth Week of Easter

Dear Parish Family,

In general, we have no further information on what the future holds as far as public Masses being celebrated to share with you.  Perhaps our perspective is even more skewed because of the great amount of “reliably sourced rumors” we hear, many of which are contradictory.  Here are the two extremes that are on our plate right now. First, the bishops of Ohio will allow daily Mass, with certain restrictions, by mid-month. The second, at the other extreme is that there will not be Masses until July. I have no way of knowing which one is closer to being true.  This is what makes planning so difficult.  Which leads me to this conundrum:  

MOTHER’S DAY

So we are trying to come up with something to do for Mother’s Day.  The church will be in use all morning for the recording of Masses so we thought of setting something up outside at the Blessed Mother Mary shrine.  Unfortunately, as of yesterday, it is supposed to be quite cold and wet on Sunday.  We have a couple of thoughts percolating and we have to decide quickly (it is Thursday!) so if you have any ideas, please email them to church@stsebastian.org, I would appreciate hearing them.  

DIFFERENT VIDEOS:

I ran into Fr. Ryan Mann yesterday and he told me about the videos that he has been making for the Diocese of Cleveland.  Apparently they are short (about 5 minutes) bits of information or catechesis produced specifically for your edification to help keep you connected to the faith during this time of “Stay at Home.”  

“I had no idea this was even taking place,” I told him.  “I know.  Nobody does,” he replied.  “Well, I’ll at least let the people of St. Sebastian know!” I told him.

So, by way of that long introduction, you may find those videos HERE: https://www.dioceseofcleveland.org/covid19/reflections-videos
FUNNY STORY?

Does anybody out there in internet land have a brief, funny story about your experience during the Stay at Home mandate and would like to share it?  Send your story to ValencheckF@stsebastian.org. 

 ESSAY WINNERS!

We held a little contest asking our school children to write something about what they are experiencing during this time of home learning.  There were three age groups for our parish school students and three age groups for our PSR and home-school students. For the next several days we will be attaching to this letter the winner of each category.

Today we attach the winner of the K-2 category in our Parish School of Religion!  Congratulations to Calvin Habig!  Sending a prayer your way.

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep these persons and all of our sick and distressed in your prayers: 

Katy Carris, Debbie Cherif, Saida Cherif, Elizabeth Clark, Rita Cummings, Anthony D’Attoma, Gretchen & Steve Golnar, Stan Kennedy, Mary Kay McCarron, Jill Morganwick, Kathleen O’Hearn, Pamela Oliver, Sue Prexta, Frances Sawaya, John Schultz, Patricia Smith, Bernard Smith, Don Snyder, Marilyn Spallino, Ron Tedeschi, & Marie White.

 

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

Holy Mother, pray for us.
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